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INSTRUCTIONAL PROGRAM JULY 21, 2014 

ADULT EDUCATION 
 
 
 
The Board of Education believes that learning is a continuous process and that adult education 
is important to the development and enrichment of individuals and the community. 
 
Classes shall be offered for credit toward a high school diploma as well as those which will 
supplement and broaden personal educational goals within budget limitations and/or enrollment 
in programs. 


